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To whom it may concern: 
 
I am writing to demand that you intervene in the harassment and retaliation against Stephen 
Wilson (LB8480) at SCI-Fayette by Officer Digiacomo and the hearing examiner. Stevie was 
railroaded to the RHU on a fabricated infraction by Digiacomo as retaliation for using the 
grievance process, denied the right to call witnesses (including the person who he allegedly 
“threatened”), and is now being held in the RHU indefinitely. Stevie has already been in the hole 
for over 30 days, which violates his C code limit. He could potentially spend months in solitary 
while awaiting transfer.  
 
I am urging you to: 
 

1.​ Release Stevie from the hole immediately. 
2.​ Expedite his transfer. 
3.​ Speak with the person who was said to have been threatened, and other witnesses on 

the block who have volunteered to testify, but who have been ignored by prison officials.  
4.​ Throw out the writeup, which is a complete fabrication and which could impact Stevie’s 

parole bid.  
5.​ Return Stevie’s partial denture, which he has been without for over 2 months.  

 
Regards,  
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